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I am writing in opposition to this bill as it is irresponsible and an affront to the people 

of Oregon to keep money that since 1979 has been a stable of the balance between 

taxes collected and the state budget.   To undo a law that has been in place for 44 

years because there is currently a large surplus and with NO plan on what to do with 

the extra funding is again irresponsible and unconscionable.   


